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Good morning Alberto
 
Thank you for the recent correspondence regarding the impending DCO application for Medworth Energy
from Waste Facility, but Bedford Borough Council has no comments to make on the adequacy of
consultation. I would also like to advise that Bedford Borough Council does not wish to participate in the DCO
process for this application once accepted by PINS. We appreciate that the Planning Inspectorate is required
under certain sections of the PA2008 to notify neighbouring local authorities at various stages of the process
but can you please limit correspondence with us to only that which is necessary for information purposes.
 
I have copied in my colleague Roy Romans at Central Bedfordshire Council, as we have a shared service for
Minerals and Waste. I understand that Central Beds also has no desire to participate in the DCO process for
this application but I shall let Mr Romans confirm for that authority.
Kind regards
 
Janine Laver BA (Hons), MSc, PGDL, MRTPI (Chartered Town Planner)
Manager – Development Management
Bedford Borough Council, 4th Floor, Room 422, Borough Hall, Cauldwell Street, Bedford, MK42 9AP

Website: www.bedford.gov.uk
 




